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HE spring of 1905 marks a

revival of track life at Ar-

mour. With a new track and
field at our disposal, together with
hearty support from the faculty
and students, we have a bright
outlook for a successful season.
We have been very fortunate 1n
securing Charles E. Dvorak, the
world’s champion pole-vaulter as
our coach. Our schedule will contain
some of the best known colleges in
the West, with good track records
totheir credit. The probable schedule
will be found on the following page.

H. J. SAWTELL, Manager.



